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Great outcome it seems. Always wondered why universities have made so little acknowledged use of local historians

and retired academics by inviting them to give specialised course segments for the normal fee structure. They would

get vastly more out of such a group than they can from overworked academics on staff who not only have to teach but
also administer and research and get in external funding.

Hope Professor Lockyer stays in touch.
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